Committee on Academic Programs

Minutes – February 28, 2007

Present: Steven Link, John McCarty, Amanda Norvell, Taras Pavlovsky, Colleen Perry, Cathy Liebars, Melinda Roberts, James Boatwright, Claire Lindberg, Barbara Strassman, Lorna Johnson
I. 
Welcome & Approval of Minutes


The Chair opened the meeting and asked for the review of the minutes of the 1/24/2007 meeting.  The minutes were approved.

II. Final Examination Policy

CAP continued its discussion of the current policy of a required comprehensive course evaluation.  

III.
Proposed Program Closures

CAP resumed its discussion of proposed graduate program closures.  Dean Behre of the School of Education and members of the faculty of the MA in Speech Pathology, the MED in Learning Disabilities Teacher Consultation, and Substance Abuse Postmasters Certification Program were present at the CAP meeting for a question and answer session.
